
SENCO Network Evaluation 2022 
This evaluation was to explore SENCOs views of the SENCO Network that took place on 

9th November 2022 and focused on ‘Supporting Children and Young People with Health 

Needs’. 64 professionals attended the event and 19 responded to the post-event 

evaluation.  

8.6/10 
SENCOs’ average rating for 

the SENCO Network              

(1 = poor, 10 = excellent) 

3.8/5 
SENCOs’ average increase in 

knowledge around 

supporting CYP with health 

(1 = not at all, 5 = very 

much) 

What did SENCOs find most helpful? 

The opportunity to hear 

about provision available and 

how to access it 

Learning about the role of  

advisory teachers 

Clarity on when to have an 

IHCP 

Information about CAMHS/

TAMHS referrals 

What could improve future SENCO 

Network sessions? 

Future focuses could be 

SEMH, ASD, ADHD and/or 

EYFS SEND 

Advice on how to use the 

portal for EHCNA requests 

A short break between 

presentations would have 

been helpful 

Guidance on the revised 

Annual Review paperwork 


